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Olympia Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee

Regional Aquatic Facility Feasibility Study
Update

Agenda Date: 5/21/2020
Agenda Item Number: 6.B
File Number:20-0275

Type: discussion Version: 1 Status: Filed

Title
Regional Aquatic Facility Feasibility Study Update

Recommended Action
Receive briefing on the Regional Aquatic Facility Feasibility Study

Report
Issue:
Receive update on the Regional Aquatic Facility Feasibility Study and discuss next steps.

Staff Contact:
Paul Simmons, Director, Parks, Arts and Recreation, psimmons@ci.olympia.wa.us

Background and Analysis:

Recognizing the need for public swimming facilities, the 2016 Parks, Arts and Recreation Plan
allocated $100,000 to conduct an Aquatic Facility Feasibility Study. In June 2019, PRAC received an
update on the project and provided feedback on the Request for Qualifications (RFQ).

Earlier this year, the City received eight Statements of Qualification (SOQ) and interviewed four firms.
Barker Rinker Seacat (BRS) from Denver, Colorado was selected. They bring over 30+ years of
experience in aquatics design and feasibility studies, both nationally and here in Washington, and the
interview panel was impressed with their creative and thoughtful approach to community
engagement. Their team includes Ballard*King for recreation operations and program planning,
Robert W. Droll for landscape architecture, and Water Technology Inc. for aquatic programming and
engineering. Some of their local projects include Sammamish Community Aquatic Center and the
Federal Way Recreation Center.

Staff met with stakeholders, local jurisdictions and interested citizens in October 2019 to discuss the
scope of the RFQ. These same groups will continue to be involved throughout the process.

Attachments:
None
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